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Who We Are 
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October Theme: 

Making Friends 

31 Happy Halloween! 
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Our strategic planning team will be meeting on 
September 25, 2014 to celebrate last years 
accomplishments and set new goals for the up 
coming year!  More information will follow in 
the upcoming months!  

Strategic Plan Update! 
 

We would like to thank all of our 
wonderful parents for an amazing start to 
the 2014-15 school year!  We appreciate 
each one of you and all you have done to 
help your children be ready for school! 
The office staff are always available to if 
have questions or suggestions to support 
the care of your child.  We are happy to 
have all of you as part of our CDC 
family!! 

  

Just a reminder: There is a $25.00 fee for every 
15 minutes you are late picking up your child 
after their regularly scheduled pick up time.  This 
fee is also charged for every 15 minutes you drop 
off your child before their regularly scheduled 
drop off time. 
                                               

What Is Second Step? 
 We are using the Second Step early learning 
program in your child’s classroom to support 
their social emotional growth and teach them 
problem-solving skills.  Make sure to join 
www.secondstep.org with the activation key 
SSPE FAMI LY68 to get information about 
what your child is learning in the Second Step 
early learning program! 

               

Please notify the CDC office if your child will 
be absent from CDC for any reason. Requests 
for schedule changes must be done in advance 
and in writing.  Schedule changes will be 
granted whenever possible, however, they do 
not become effective until the first day of the 
following month.  CDC requires a written two-
week notice of withdrawal when you wish to 
withdraw from the CDC program.  
 

Special Thanks 

 

Sign In/Out Procedures 
Children must be accurately signed in and out 
each day on the Procare terminal.  Children will 
not be released to anyone under the age of 18. 
 
Children will not be released to any person other 
than parents or those designated on the child’s 
registration or emergency information unless 
written authorization is provided by the parent.  
Picture identification will be required when a 
child is picked up by any person not known to the 
CDC teachers on duty.  Thank your for all of your 
support ! 
 
 

Absences, Schedule 
Changes, and Withdrawal 

Late Pick Up and Early 
Drop Off Fees 

Summer Was a Huge                    
Success!  
The valued partnership with our 
families made for another wonderful 
summer at CDC! 
 

 

 

 

   WELCOME BACK! 


